
 

 

Any rising freshman girls interested in playing basketball at 

Chantilly next year, please fill out this google form so Coach 

Regan can let you know about offseason workouts, summer 

camp, and other events.  We are looking forward to seeing 

you and can’t wait for you to join the Charger family! 

Please click the link below. 

https://forms.gle/QayT22zgXfjzVTJL7 

Parents can email Coach Regan at reganjg@fcps.edu with 

questions or for more information. 

https://forms.gle/QayT22zgXfjzVTJL7
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